
 

Robin Hood Primary School 

Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 3rd May 2024 

 
 

Maths 
Big week in maths this week, the children have learned how to use a protractor and have 
been measuring all different kinds of angles with them. 
 
 

English 
Our Non Chronological Report about Pandora continues. The children have been using some 
amazing vocabulary, and have really been focussing on those key grammar skills which bring 
their writing to life.  
 
 

Science 
This week we learned about the different types of plastic and looked at examples of each. 
We talked about properties of the different types as well as learning about why plastic was 
invented.  
 

Swimming – Important 
This week was 5SW’s last swimming session. From next week (9th May) only children who 
have not yet met the objective for Swimming, or have missed weeks, will be invited back. If 
this is your child, they will be bringing a letter home with them today with more information 
on.  
 
 

Dates to Note 
2:45 – 3:15pm – 9th May – Year 5 book look – come into our classrooms and have a nosey 
through your child’s amazing work! 

 
 
Mrs Westwood and Miss Caine 


